
  

A note from  Mrs Hunter  
We made it to the Summer Term! Well done 
everyone. We can’t wait to get our teeth stuck 
into so many different activities and I am ready 
for you all to blow my socks off!  
As the weather does get warmer please bring a 
waterproof coat for your child everyday as you 
never know with our British weather. Similarly if 
it is very hot, your child will need a sun hat and 
sun cream applied on a morning. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Important Reminders: 
PE will continue to be every Monday. Please 
ensure your child attends schools wearing 
their full PE kit on this day. Please make sure 
they wear the following white t shirt, dark 
joggers and suitable footwear.  
Your child needs a water bottle particularly as 
the weather will get warmer. Please make 
sure that they contain only water as anything 
else will be replaced.  
 

 
 

 

This term in class we are learning about... 
 

 Light and Dark as well as animals that come out during the day time and at night  
 Facts about different animals. We will all read and write lots of different facts. David 

Attenborough watch out!  
 Animals that live on a farm including the name of the baby animals and ways of 

sorting different animals in different ways  
 Special places for us and special places for Christians, Hindus and Sikhs  
 Going on different adventures…I wonder where we will go?  

 
  

 

 

Reception, Class 1 
Newsletter 

Educational Visits and assemblies this half term:We are hoping to have a virtual visit to Hall Hill Farm. Farmer Richard 
is going to send us a video of a tour around the farm and then have a LIVE question and answer time.  

Thursday 20th May – Photograph Day  
18th June – Class Assembly 
Friday 2nd July – Reports are sent home  
Monday 5th and Tuesday 6th July – Parents Evenings  
Week Beginning 4th July – Sports Week  
Wednesday 14th July – Awards Assembly  
If anything changes or other visits and special events are scheduled we will let you know as soon as possible.  Keep an 
eye out for notices on the window and Parent Mail.  
 
 
 

Homework:  
When your child is ready for a reading book 
they will be sent out on a Thursday and we 
ask they are returned on the Monday.  
If your child is yet to bring a book home 
please practice letter sounds at home as they 
will make sure that a reading book can be 
sent out as soon as possible. If a book is lost 
then a payment of £5 will be requested as 
stated in the School Contract.  
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